
American Legion Auxiliary  

2021 Fall District 8 Meeting, Dickinson, ND 

October 23, 2021     

The District 8 2021 Fall Meeting was held in Dickinson on Saturday, October 23, 2021. 

Sharon White Bear, Department President, Loann Dick, President District 8 and 

eighteen (18) auxiliary members attended: Three (3) Beach, one (1) Richardton, two (2) 

other units and five (5) guests. 

Department President, White Bear, asked members to include all members, get them 

involved, and ask them if they would like to help in projects and come to meetings. 

News from the Department Office, Gloria Covert spoke about the expenses of unit 

mailings is getting higher due to supply chain issues and the cost of paper, specifically 

colored paper.  

District President, Loann Dick asked that all units file their tax forms and apply to the 

Secretary of State Office as a non-profit organization. All members should record their 

volunteer hours and then submit those to their Unit President for compilation of the 

number are dues April 1, 2022. 

District Treasury has $205.46. Reported by District President Loann Dick. 

Department membership report was given by Department Membership Chairman, 

Gloria Covert. Northwestern Division is in 1st place with North Dakota being at 5th 

place in the Division. 

Department President, Sharon White Bear talked about her project  and her slogan, 

Freedom is Never Free. 

The officers attending sent greetings to all units and encouraged them to attend the 2022 

Winter Conference in Bismarck, January 28-30, 2022. 

The meeting was adjourned by Loann Dick, District 8 President. 

Minutes submitted by Barbara Fulton, District 8 Vice President 

 


